
Dear Families,

We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our community, and
families very seriously. Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing effects of
the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

To help prevent the spread of COVID-19, we will practice social distancing. We have
temporarily closed our store to protect and care for those who work with us, our
customers, and the public.

We are all in this together. We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will
follow guidance from public health officials and government agencies, so we can continue
to support our communities as needed.

For more information about COVID-19 and what you can do to keep healthy and safe,
visit the Centers for Disease Control at cdc.gov or your local health department's website.

FOR OUR UNION COUNTY FAMILIES PLEASE BE ADVISED:

The Bayway FSC will be physically closed until further notice.
You may contact us via phone at 908-875-0034 between the hours of 9
a.m and 5 p.m

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the latest updates as well as Facebook live
videos from the Team.

We understand this is a difficult time, and will be keeping our community updates with the
latest information.

Gov. Murphy has set a curfew between 8 p.m and 5 a.m to help stop spread the
Coronavirus. WITH EXCEPTION TO EMERGENCY OR ESSENTIAL TRAVEL.

Thank you for your patience!

Sincerely,

The Bayway Family Success Center Team
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